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Upcoming Streets and Roads Projects in District 4 
 

From To Construction Type 

Astral Drive Caldwell Road Thin Overlay 

Bissett Lake Road Bissett Road Recapitalization 

Colby Drive Deerbrooke Drive Thin Overlay 

Colby Drive Cumberland Drive Thin Overlay 

Cole Harbour @Perron Drive RA-Upgrades 

Cole Harbour Road Bissett Road Recapitalization 

Fiddlers Green Nova Terrace Thin Overlay 

Flagstone Drive Colby Drive Thin Overlay 

Gander Avenue Montague Road New Sidewalk 

Gander Avenue Montague Road Resurfacing 

Hampton Green Hannebury Drive Thin Overlay 

Merrimac Drive Forest Hills Parkway Recapitalization 

Riley Road Trunk 7 Resurfacing 

Smallwood Avenue Serpentine Avenue Resurfacing 

Trunk 7 Forest Hills Parkway Microsurfacing 
 



 

 

 

Halifax Water Seasonal Disinfection Program 
 

From March 1st – April 30th 2016, Halifax Water will be conducting a two-month trial of the seasonal 
disinfection program. The program will shut down the Ultra Violet (UV) light disinfection at the Halifax, 
Dartmouth, Herring Cove and Eastern Passage wastewater treatment facilities. This trial aims to reduce 
electricity, lower greenhouse gas emissions, allow for maintenance and potentially extend UV equipment 
lifespan. Other treatment processes will continue to operate year around as usual. For more information, see 
their website at http://www.halifax.ca/hrwc/  
 

Community Grants Program  
 

The Halifax Regional Municipality’s Community Grants Program is now accepting applications for the 2016-2017 

program. The program offers tax concessions and project specific or capital grants to non-profit organizations 

and charities. To find out more about eligibility for the program, you can download the program guidebook 

online or call 902-490-7310. Applications must be submitted by March 31st, 2016 to be considered. 

 

Spring/Summer Recreation 
 
Registration has begun for the Halifax Rec 2016 Spring and Summer programs. There are recreation and fitness 
programs available for all ages and abilities.  Check out the guide online for more details and registration dates.  

 

Spring Weight Restrictions for Municipal Roads 
 
To minimize potential damage to municipal streets and roads, the Halifax Regional Municipality has 
implemented its Spring Weight Restrictions. These restrictions apply from February 29th – April 25th on 
municipally maintained roads in the former County of Halifax.  There are some exceptions to the weight 
restrictions, these and other information can be found on our website at www.halifax.ca . 
 

March is National Fraud Prevention Month 
 

March is National Fraud Prevention Month and Halifax Regional Police wants you to become fraud savvy. Throughout the month they 

will be sharing information, tips and resources on identity theft, internet-related fraud, payment card fraud and other common scams.  

Follow the campaign on our website at halifax.ca/police/FraudPreventionMonth.php  and on social media:  

•Facebook: Halifax Regional Police 

•Twitter: @HfxRegPolice 

 

 

 

 

http://www.halifax.ca/hrwc/
http://www.halifax.ca/hrwc/
http://www.halifax.ca/boardscom/bccgrants/documents/CommunityGrantsProgramGuidebook2016-2017Col.pdf
http://www.halifax.ca/rec/documents/onlinereccatsummerspring2016.2.pdf
http://www.halifax.ca/
http://www.halifax.ca/police/FraudPreventionMonth.php
https://www.facebook.com/HalifaxRegionalPolice/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/HfxRegPolice

